
 

Memo: Pharm./SUB/N-001/2025/10/227                                                     12 October, 2025 

 

 

 

Subject: B. Pharm. (Hons.) Classes and Regular Attendance 

 

Attn: All Students of B. Pharm. (Hons.) 

 

This is to inform you that classes for the B. Pharm. (Hons.) program after the midterm exam 

for the Fall 2025 semester will resume on Saturday, October 18, 2025. A revised class 

schedule will be shared soon. We kindly request that all teachers and students adhere to the 

upcoming class routine. 

 

However, it has been noticed that some students are irregular in class, and others are late to 

attend. We would like to remind everyone that, according to the university's examination 

policy, each student must maintain a minimum attendance rate of 70 % to be eligible to sit for 

the final examination. Students whose attendance falls below 70 % will not be permitted to 

take the final examination. 

 

Therefore, we strongly encourage all students to attend classes regularly and arrive on time. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

  
Prof. Dr. Mohammed Ibrahim RPh 

Chairman 

Department of Pharmacy  

School of Pharmaceutical Sciences 

State University of Bangladesh. 
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